
USFS, 

 

I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many 

reasons why I am excited for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments 

you will understand why. 

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. I am grateful for the tools the Forest Service has provided to 

review the document and participate in this process. I urge you to permit Midas Gold’s carefully 

thought out plan as outlined under alternative two. 

 

Idahoans need to see the benefits of the Stibnite Gold Project come to life. The comment period 

should be kept to 60 days, so the process can continue to move forward. It is with this knowledge 

that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to select the modified plan of restoration and operations 

Midas Gold Idaho presented, known as Alternative 2 in the draft Environmental Impact Statement, 

and permit the project. 

 

Sincerely James A duffy, 

 

 

Name: James Duffy 


